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February 11, 2022 

VIA EMAIL 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Division of Inspections 
ATTN: John Park & Melissa Holbrook 
E: john.park@ky.gov 
    melissacholbrook@ky.gov 

RE: Response to Inspection Report 
Valley Gas, Inc. 
Case No. 2022-00001 

Division of Inspections, 

Please allow this letter and accompanying memorandum to serve as Valley Gas, Inc.’s Response 
to the allegations contained in the Inspection Report, the status of remedial measures, and the 
Kentucky Public Service Commission Division of Inspections’ (the “Staff”) proposed assessment in 
the Demand Letter of a civil penalty, regarding the captioned matter, pursuant to the Scheduling 
Order. Undersigned Counsel hereby attests that the electronically filed documents are a true 
representation of the original documents to be filed with the Commission. 

Respectfully, 

/s/ Parker M. Wornall 
PARKER M. WORNALL 
GREGORY A. HEALEY 




